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BW Gold Ltd.  |  101 – 139  1st Street East, Vanderhoof, BC  V0J 3A0   
Phone: 250.567.3276    office.blackwater@artemisgoldinc.com   www.artemisgoldinc.com 

From:  Val Erickson, Manager Community Relations 

Subject:  Noise and Vibration Management Plan 

Date:  May 15, 2024 

No. of Pages:  2 

Hello, 

In line with our Noise & Vibration Management Plan commitments, we are notifying you of ongoing 
activities on the transmission line.  

In certain areas between now and the end of May where the construction crews encounter rock 
outcrops while installing the hydro poles, they may use charges to break apart the rock. Please see 
image below for general areas shown in orange highlight that charges may be used. 

To mitigate noise, we are using a technique that will result in a “thud” sound. We do not anticipate this 
will affect noise levels in the area. The construction crews work on the transmission line between 
6:00am and 6:00pm. 

Please feel free to call or email me if you have any questions. 

Val Erickson  |  Community Relations Manager 
BW Gold Ltd.  101 – 139 1st Street East, Vanderhoof, BC V0J 3A0 
T: 250-567-9271  M: 250-567-7774  artemisgoldinc.com  
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